
Sunday January 13 

Woodley Park News 

We have more information on the Woodley Park residents' art show at the Stanford gallery. If 

you live in the neighborhood and create art (painting, photography, sculpture, ceramics, 

jewelry, fabrics etc.), you can take part. The show will open on Thursday April 18. Art for the 

show must be taken to the gallery between April 1 and 5. Let me know if you want to 

participate, and I'll provide you with additional info. And feel free to let other neighborhood 

artists know about the show. 

You can do your MLK Day of Service at Tregaron, clearing English ivy from trees, removing 

storm debris and making trail improvements. Sign-up here. 

The new Zoning Code eases the restrictions on having an accessory apartment in your home. 

Under the old rules, you needed to get special permission through a proceeding at the BZA. 

Now that is generally unnecessary. If this is something that you are considering, there will be a 

homeowner workshop on how to plan and build your accessory apartment on Thursday January 

31, 5 to 8 pm at the District Architecture Center, 421 7th St NW. More info and register here. 

The next community meeting for the Eaton Elementary renovation will be on February 6 (note 

changed date), 6:30 to 7:30 in the Multipurpose Room. Updates can be found on the Eaton 

project website. 

Calendar 

Tuesday February 5, 7:30 pm at Stanford. WPCA Executive Committee Meeting. The agenda 

should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome. 

John Goodman 

WPCA 

For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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